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 The Oxford Police Department would like to welcome Daniel Ward as our newest 

officer. Raised in Oxford, Daniel is coming to us from the Conyers Police 

Department. Prior to his time in Conyers, Daniel worked as a patrol officer with 

DeKalb County. In his free time, he enjoys playing baseball and football, and 

spending time with his wife and two children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 This week, HCS Services, Inc. poured the concrete abutment for the eastside for 

the pedestrian bridge and the piers for the boardwalk for the George Street Trail 

Extension.  


